
From: GOVERNING <exchangesurveys@governing.com>

To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 8/29/2018 10:01:26 AM

Subject: Win a $100 Amazon gift card for your input

Hello ‎Kevin‎‎,

The Governing Institute is conducting a confidential survey regarding how to best address emerging regulatory 
issues. We would greatly value your participation.

The survey should only take 5 minutes of your time and if you complete it, you'll have the opportunity to view 
anonymous survey results to see how other professionals in your field answered the questions.

To show appreciation for your time, you may choose to enter into a drawing to win one of three $100 Amazon gift 
cards for completing the survey.

Click the link below to begin. Please feel free to forward this email to a colleague or friend who is qualified to speak 
on this topic.

Start Survey

Best regards,

Dr. Juan L. Urbano 
 
Director of Research 
 
Governing Institute

This email was sent to ltgov@scstatehouse.gov.
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